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Bidders are advised that this contract is a public work for purposes of the California 
Labor Code, which requires payment of prevailing wages.  Wage rates can be obtained 
from the Director of the Department of Industrial Relations at 
http://www.dir.ca.gov/OPRL/dprewagedetermination.htm  As of March 1, 2015 all 
contractors bidding on a public works project must be registered with the Department of 
Industrial Relations pursuant to Labor Code section 1725.5.  
http://www.dir.ca.gov/Public

http://www.dir.ca.gov/OPRL/dprewagedetermination.htm
http://www.dir.ca.gov/Public-Works/PublicWorks.html

